
 

PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Kevin Bolden, Director 

DATE: March 13, 2025 

SUBJECT: Healthy Built Environment Grant 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 The State of Tennessee Department of Health has a grant that the City may submit an 
application.  The Health Built Environment Grant can be used to improve facilities. 

 The restroom facilities at the outdoor pool are in need of upgrade and repairs. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 The Healthy Built Environment Grant is 100% grant, with no match from the City. 

 There will be no costs to the City. 

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

 I request permission to apply for the Tennessee Department of Health “Healthy Built 
Environment Grant for $80,000 to make needed repairs at the restroom facilities at the outdoor 
pool. 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 


